PONDICHERRY UNIVERSITY



Prof. C.K.RAMAIAH Director i/c, DDE R. V. Nagar, Kalapet Pondicherry – 605 014

Ref: PU/DDE/DIR/2020/

Date: 29.07.2020

NOTICE FOR STUDENTS

Dear Students,

After discussing with the Controller of Examinations, Pondicherry University I would like to inform you that there is no possibility for conducting semester exams now due to Covid 19 pandemic crisis, so July 2020 exams are deferred for the time being. However, DDE will try to conduct both semester examinations together in December if things comes to normal and university will take decision on this matter at later dates. Once Covid 19 problem is over, DDE will let you know the tentative schedule of exams well in advance and you do not get panic.

We have dispatched study materials to most of the students and for the remaining we are in the process of dispatching however, softcopies of all books are already uploaded on our website so you are advised to make use of them.

Don't worry about the late fee or fines on your semester fee (31.07.2020) as mentioned but you please deposit it as soon as possible. Now, our online payment gate way is up so you can make payment online or though demand draft also.

Since we are unable to arrange PCP classes, DDE is planning to arrange Webinars from August onwards in all areas for the benefit of students. We are also planning to arrange few workshops on Communication Skills, Interview Skills, and Dissertation preparation. We will let you know the schedule in a couple of weeks.

All the students are advised to go ahead with your studies and preparation. Please look into our website regularly for latest updates on all matters.

Please take care of you and your family's health and maintain social distance in your regular life.

With best wishes,

Prof. C. K. RAMAIAH

Directorate of Distance Education
Pondicherry University
Puducherry – 605 014.